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Public Service Announcement

Call for nominations to the Eeyou Marine Region
Impact Review Board
Start Date: April 25, 2016

End Date: May 13, 2016
Nunavut 30 sec

The Government of Nunavut is looking for nominations to fill its seat on the Eeyou
Marine Region Impact Review Board (EMRIRB).

The EMRIRB is responsible for screening and reviewing economic projects in the Eeyou
Marine Region, including recommending conditions for projects.

If you are familiar with development issues in the Eeyou Marine Region and would like to
contribute to the work of the EMRIRB, please contact Lena Hughes for more information
at 867-975-7705 or lhughes@gov.nu.ca.

The deadline to apply is 5 p.m. on May 13, 2016.
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Media Contact:

Tana Silverland

Manager of Communications, Education and Outreach
Department of Environment

867-975-7761

tsilverland@gov.nu.ca
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News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnagtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca.

Tubagtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnagtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca.

Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnagtun et en frangais a : www.gov.nu.ca.
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